
From: Tony Ravosa <aravosa@vincegroup.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/18/2013 6:45:12 AM
Subject: Columbia DOT meetings for Milone and MacBroom

Katherine: Would you please give me a call this morning. The hour is getting late and I sort of need to 
know whether we are able to do these meetings in Columbia this coming Wednesday, or if we need 
to postpone to a later date. Again, our flights are set, but if we need to defer for two weeks, we
certainly can. I really need to let my guys know what the plan is this morning. Again, my thanks for
your assistance.

Best regards,

Tony Ravosa
(860) 918-4222
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